
 

 

January 30, 2025 

 

           File#: 7900.40 
Mr. Paul Gevatkoff 
President 
Dawson Creek Ski and Recreation Association 
Box 807,  
Dawson Creek, BC    V1G 4H8  
 
Via Email:  gevatkoff@telus.net  
 
Re: NDIT Grant Application 
 
The Peace River Regional District has received your request for a letter of support for the Dawson 
Creek Ski and Recreation Association grant application to the Northern Development Initiative Trust 
(NDIT) – Recreation Infrastructure Fund. 
 
The Regional District supports the application to NDIT from the Dawson Creek Ski and Recreation  
Association for a grant up to $100,000 for the snow maker/lighting system upgrades at the Dawson  
Creek ski hill to improve snow making and upgrade lighting to a more efficient system to improve night  
skiing conditions. 
 
We wish you success with this worthy project. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Leonard Hiebert 
Leonard Hiebert 
Chair 
 
c.  Ashley Dimapilis, Grants Coordinator 
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From: Paul Gevatkoff <gevatkoff@telus.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Cc: Paul Gevatkoff <gevatkoff@telus.net> 
Subject: DAWSON CREEK SKI AND RECREATION ASSOCIATION 

 

PLEASE FIND ATTACHED A REQUEST FOR SUPPORT FOR OUR NDIT GRANT REQUEST AND A COPY 
OF OUR GRANT APPLICATION. THANK YOU. 

 

Paul Gevatkoff 

250-719-8739 
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Dawson Creek Ski & Recreation Association
BOX 807 Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8

JANUARY 28,2025

Prrd -d cs<!/).prrd. bc.ca

RE: GRANT APPLICATION TO NDIT UNDER RECREATION
INFRASTRUCTURE GRANT STREAM

Dawon Creek Ski and Recreation Association is applying for a Grant to:

• Replace 25 high pressure sodium 1000-watt lights with 300-watt LED lights.

• Reduction of electrical energy usage and maintenance requirements will help
to ensure the long term viability ofthe ski hill.

• Purchase 2 new snow guns to improve the use oflimited available water
with more precise snow placement.

• Improvement to our snow making strategy will enable consistent earlier
opening ofthe hill to ensure long term viablllty ofthis worthwhile amenity
to the Region,

Sincerely

Paul Gevatkoff
Pres. Dawson Creek Ski and Recreation Association
^evatkoff^telus.uet
250-719-8739


